





713-799-8555

Online At ROOFPROHOUSTON.COM

Dear Valued Client,

We know everyone is sending you an email about the Novel Coronavirus (2019-nCoV) and you're saying to yourself If I get one more of these Coronavirus emails... but, because what we do does bring us to your home or business, we wanted you to know we're doing our part to keep you and our team members safe.

As part of our duty to best serve our community, we want to share with you what we are doing to ensure prioritization in people's safety and health! There are protocols in place and we will comply with any recommendations from local public health officials and updates from the CDC.

We serve a variety of clients and we find it of the upmost importance to take great care of each and everyone. We have implemented a heightened hygiene, cleaning and disinfecting program. From our staff, to the tools and our office we have increased time spent on these duties and training. We have instructed our staff that in the event they are not feeling well to stay home to take maximum caution. In the event someone is to be impacted by the virus we will immediately notify all clients and suspend service in the community until safe to do so.

As this is an ongoing situation we will closely monitor and implement preventive measures such as appropriate PPE. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause but we simply care to do our part in serving the community. Help keep your community healthy. We appreciate your business!

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us online or call us at (713) 799-8555.







© Precision Roof Crafters, Inc. 2020

Phone: (713) 799-8555 • Request An Estimate

Precision Roof Crafters, Inc. | 3919 Jeanetta St. | Houston, TX 77063

<u>View web version</u> | You are receiving this email because you previously opted in to marketing messages from our organization. If you wish to no longer receive this type of message, you can <u>Unsubscribe here</u>